Red Row First School Newsletter

8th June 2018

Non-Uniform Day

Friday 6th July is a non-uniform day.

The children may wear everyday clothes for the price of a donation to our Summer Fair.

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

Can you bring a bottle donation please.

Anything in a bottle

Year3 and Year 4

Can you bring a donation of chocolate or sweets please.

Remember our Sports Day is on Friday
13th July in the morning and our
Summer Fair is in the afternoon

Boxes Please

During the Summer holidays we are having work done in every room and we need to clear as much as possible from each one.

If anyone has any suitable boxes we could have or if you come across any between now and the end of term please let us know. We would be very grateful.

Beach Days

Year 2 and Year 4 will be visiting the beach next week.

Year 2, are going on Monday, and Year 4 are going on Thursday. Everyone will need a packed lunch and wear comfortable clothing and footwear. No uniform is necessary.

I NIS	weeks	1 eachers	Awards

This Week's Top Table

